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          Okanagan/Kootenay’s  
             Regional Meeting 

 
    Marta Green, Okanagan Region Director, and 
 Mike Bombardier, Kootenay’s Region Director 

will host the Regional meeting to be held   
at 

Village Green Hotel 
4801 – 27 Street,  

Vernon, B. C.  
                                                               

    on   
                                         Friday, October 14th, 2016 
 

  from 
   1:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

  
                    (Coffee / beverages and snacks will be served)  

                                           
                                                       Agenda: 

 
1:00-1:10       Blaine Matuga, President  

o Welcome 
 
1:10-1:45       Kathy Tixier, General Manager 

o Overview of BCGWA Activities since March AGM 
 

1:45-2:15      Laurie Lyons, Groundwater Protection Officer, Thompson/Okanagan & Cariboo Regions 
o WSA & GWPR Roles and Responsibilities - Overview industry  

 
                                      2:15-2:45     Coffee Break 

 
2:45-3:15     Gordon Moseley, Specialist Environmental Health Officer, Interior Health 

o Bulletin:  Drinking water updates and new initiatives from Interior Health 
 

3:15-4:00     Lana Hunnie, Commercial Account Executive, Capri Insurance 
o Insurance and Other Solutions for Liabilities Associated with Water Well Drilling and 

Construction Services 
 

Cost: Free to all members. 
            

Space is limited, please                          at https://www.bcgwa.org/Online-Payment/event-  registration.htm 
                                                                    by Friday October 7          

 
 
 

Not a member?  Please contact Debbie to become a BCGWA Associate or Corporate member 

https://www.bcgwa.org/Online-Payment/event-%20%20registration.htm

